
 

                                   
FONDAZIONE SANTINA ONLUS 
Via di Porta Pinciana, 6 
00187 - ROMA 
 

 

CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF GARISSA 

           

Rome, 28/12/2015  

 

Dear Fr. Paul Darmanin, 

on behalf of the President Mons. Luigi Ginami and of the entire Santina Foundation, I am glad to 

inform you that 21
th

 December 2015 by the treasurer of Santina Foundation Dr. Luigi Pacini, it was 

made the second payment of 4.000 Euros to the Diocese of Bura Catholic Parish for the Church. 

The receipt of first payment is attached to the this email. 

Thank you for your work and humanitarian commitment. 

Kind Regards. 

 

 

 

                         Dr. Giampietro M. Teodori 

 


